
AUGUST UPDATE 2021

Executive Vice President: 
Sydney Finley

•	 Conducted SGA Senate 
Retreat 
~ Parliamentary procedure 
training 
~ Policy and Resolution 
training

•	 Organized first SGA Student 
Senate meeting 
~ Committee appointments/
Chair elections

•	 Serving as the SGA liaison to 
UofL Athletics 
~ Conducted programming 
Chick-fil-A Kickoff football 
game versus Ole Miss 
~ After receiving student 
feedback, I was able to 
successfully advocate for a 

fourth bus (50 additional 
tickets) to the kickoff game 
~ Was able to keep the price 
of student tickets at $20!

•	 Initiated discussions 
surrounding Honors Program 
LLCs/TCs for students of 
color in the Honors College

•	 Participated in the RSO Fair, 
Move-In week, and other 
Welcome Week events

•	 Attended the opening of the 
Cardinal Cupboard and the 
Counseling Center


